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0GS Parking Services Rate Increase P-807

Date
March 2, 1994

An increase in the OGS Parking Fee schedule to reflect the return
to 26 payroll periods in the fiscal year 1994-1995 has been approved. This
change affects only agencies paid on the Administration cycle and will be
implemented in Payroll Period 1-Current and Lag (checks dated April 20, 19%4
and May 4, 1994). Deductions for Code 427 will be increased as follows:

Current B/¥W Deduction New B/W Deduction
$ 4.73 $ 4.98
9.46 9.96
18.92 i9.92
18.00% 18.69%

* Amount only applies to Agency 01080.

Current deductions for Code 427 will be increased automatically by the
Office of the State Comptroller. Any transaction being submitted for Code 427
(OGS Parking) during Administration Payroll Period 1, should reflect the new
rates. Questions regarding this change should be directed to the Office of
General Services - Bureau of Parking Services at (518) 474-8118.




